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Two lectures by: 

Bolotkan Sydykanov & Bakytbek Tokubek uulu  
(short-time fellows at the Philipps-University of Marburg -  

Centre for Conflict-Studies)  
  

 

Topic 1: Health services for women, migrants and youth in Kyrgyzstan  
Bolotkan Sydykanov   
Due to lack of information, education and financial resources, young women in the 
rural areas of Kyrgyzstan do not properly use health services. Due to the poor quality 
of health services, the maternal and newborn mortality rate is high. Inadequate 
health services also affect migrants, refugees and those living in remote rural areas. 
In addition the increasing number of HIV/AIDS infected persons is becoming a major 
problem.   

 
Topic 2: Youth and Conflict in Kyrgyzstan  
Bakytbek Tokubek uulu  
Marginalized youth played a key role during the revolution and ethnic clashes in 
2010. This presentation will discuss the role marginalized youth played during and 
after the April 2010 events, and will focus on the ensuing peace building process. 
Since then many international organizations have been implementing projects 
focusing on conflict prevention through youth participation.  

 
 
Bolotkan Sydykanov - Team Leader for Health Programs in Deutsche Gesellschaft für 
Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) GmbH. He holds a BA in Finance from the Kyrgyz-Turkish 
Manas University and holds an MBA from the Management Academy in Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan.  
 
Bakytbek Tokubek uulu received his BA in Cultural Anthropology from the American University 
of Central Asia, Kyrgyzstan and his MA in International Peace Studies from the United Nations 
University for Peace, Costa Rica and from the Ateneo de Manila University in the Philippines. 
He teaches cultural anthropology at the Nazarbayev University (NU) School of the Humanities. 
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